S amaha Assoclaltes rc
. architects

October 29, 2008

Mr. James Song, Director

Division of Construction
Montgomery County Public Schools
2096 Gaither Road, Suite 203
Rockville, MD 20850

RE: Jackson Road Elementary School
1995 Modernization

Dear Mr. Song:

This is to certify that to the best of our knowledge, information and belief, the above-
referenced project is complete and has been constructed in accordance with the
approved construction documents, the Montgomery County Building Code and the
Maryland Code for the Handicapped.

In accordance with federal Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) requirements, we
certify that no Asbestos Containing Building Materials (ACBM) was specified as a
building material in any construction document prepared by our firm or its consultants
for this project.

Respectfully,
SAMAHA ASSOCIATES, P.C.
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Paul H. Falkenbury, AlA, REF
Principal
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MEMORANDUM

DATE: %‘[aq‘li"b

TO: Parents, Teachers and Employees

FROM: Nathaniel Brown Jr.
(Designated Person)

RE: Availability of Asbestos Management Plan

In October 1986, the U.S. Congress enacted the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act
{AHERA), Under this law, comprehensive regulations were developed to address asbestos problems
in public and private elementary and secondary schools. These regulations require maost schools to
inspect for friable and non-friable asbestos, develop asbestos management plans that address asbestos
hazards in school buildings and implement response actions in a timely manner.

These regulations assign schools many new responsibilities. Our program for fulfilling these
responsibilities is outlined in our asbestos management plan. This plan contains information on the
designated person, architect’s or engineer’'s letter, notification process, assurances, and dated copies

of the annual notification.

For new buildings, those completed after October 12, 1988; our "management plan" consists of
the exclusion documentation incleding this notification. This decumentation means that to our
knowledge no ashestos-containing building materials were used or specified for use in this

building.
You can review this plan during nermal business hours without cost or restriction.
If you have any questions about reviewing our management plan please contact:

Nathaniel Brown Jr at §01) 6/0-8233
(Designated Person) (Phone No.)
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